
 

 

 

Annual report and M&E Framework 

Adopted at EB 16 on 25 June 2020 

EB.2020.08 

In light of 
● the preliminary CAFI 2019 Annual Consolidated report submitted to the MPTF-O on 31 May 

2020;  
● decision EB.2018.08, allowing submission of the CAFI Consolidated report to be extended to 

the 30th of June of each year in order to take into account competing deadlines;  
● decision EB.2019.14 setting a target to ensure that at least 15% of programmes assessed as 

gender responsive, 
the Executive Board  

● adopts the CAFI 2019 Consolidated Annual report, dated 31 May 2020 
● recommends that the following is considered in this or the next reporting cycles 

o links to all programme reports and products 
o qualitative criteria to evaluate gender considerations are integrated, including 

within the programming and designing phases of interventions 
● notes that the gender target has been met, with 17 % of programmes assessed as gender 

responsive and decides to set the following new targets for the next reporting cycle:  
o at least 30 % of programmes are gender-responsive (4 out of 4 criteria) 
o another 20% (at least) of gender sensitive programmes meet 3 out of 4 criteria:  

● commits to increase its oversight on gender in new programmes and reporting of existing 
programmes 

● encourages implementing agencies to ensure a vigorous approach to gender 
responsiveness and reporting and asks the CAFI Secretariat to propose guidance on such 
reporting 

● asks the CAFI Secretariat to  
○ prioritize the collection of perception-based indicators to complement existing 

datasets 
○ propose an amendment of the M&E framework to reflect the impact of the oil sector 

on forests 
○ explore ways to capture the policy dialogue and influence aspects of CAFI’s work  

 
 


